REPORT TO PENDLETON TOWN BOARD

January 2020
Jeff Stowell, Highway Superintendent

Plowed and salted as needed

Repaired potholes around Town

Repaired equipment as needed

Prepared new Tandem for the road

Chipped brush and Christmas trees 3 days

Repaired bubbler 7012 Hidden Oak

Repaired driveway 5084 Tonawanda Creek Road

Cleaned ditch Main Road and replaced steel pipe at drainage access and installed
pipe for hydrant '
Cleaned ditch Monroe Street and added pipe for tractors to cross
Cleaned ditch Fisk Road woods area

Cleaned ditch Meyer Road and pipe work

Reset flashing lights at Starpoint

Checked Bear Ridge Estates drainage issues



